
                  
 

 

Our school is looking for literacy volunteers! 

Share the magic of literacy and become an ELF volunteer! Elementary Literacy Friends (ELF) is 
a volunteer-based literacy tutoring program helping Grade 2 students who would benefit 
from additional one-on-one reading activities.  ELF provides training, materials and all of the 
support necessary for each volunteer to help a student to improve their literacy skills, putting 
them on a bright path to success! 

Volunteers do not need teaching experience; only a willingness to help and commit to the 
ELF requirements. 

Following an initial training session, the volunteer is matched with a student. The volunteer 
works with the student at the end of the school day for one hour, twice a week for 10 weeks. 

We’re looking for volunteers for February 2015. To learn more about ELF or to register to 
become a volunteer, visit us online at www.elfnb.com or call 1-855-898-2533. 

The Saint John training will be taking place on Tuesday, Jan. 27 from 1-4 pm at the Saint 

John Free Public Library, Market Square. 

http://www.elfnb.com/


                  
 

 

 


